
REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Relocation of a Concrete Batching Facility 
 
Date:      June 27, 2017 
To:     City Council 
From:    City Manager  
Wards:   All 
 

SUMMARY 
 
The purpose of this report is to advise that a staff report on the Relocation of a Concrete 
Batching Facility will be finalized and submitted for consideration at the July 4, 5, 6, 7, 
2017 City Council meeting. 
 

CONTACT 
 
John Alderdice 
Manager, Business Retention & Expansion 
Economic Development & Culture 
Phone:  416-392-1004 
John.Alderdice@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Wallace 
City Manager 
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